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Dear Parents/Guardians of students entering AP Stats in September 2024, 

This summer, your child will have the opportunity to prevent summer learning loss and to be better 
prepared for success in AP Stats. He or she will also have the opportunity to earn up to ten extra credit 
points on the first mathematics test of the 2024-2025 school year. 

The assignment has been created on Khan Academy. To access the material, students should go to 
https://www.khanacademy.org/join and enter the class access code: JTMXQSF2. Alternatively, students 
can go directly to https://www.khanacademy.org/join/JTMXQSF2. Once students join, they will be 
prompted to log in (if they aren’t already). Students can simply select “Log in to your existing account”: 

They can then select “Continue with Google”. 

Students must be signed into their browser with their BBOED student account before registering for the 
course. In order to receive credit, students must show ALL written work and submit it to their teacher by 
September 18, 2024. Also, please do not wait until the end of summer to begin these skills. 
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